

I. Fill in the correct family member.

1. My brother is my mother's
2. My is my mother's sister.
3. My sister-in-law is my brother's
4. My brother's daughter is my
5. My father's brother is my
6. If I have a baby girl, she'll be my
7. My mother is my father's

II. Choose the correct answer

1. I _____ my homework yet.
A. have finish B. has finished C. did finished D. haven't finished
2. My father is on the way. He _____ home yet.
A. haven't arrived B. hasn't arrived C. didn't arrived D. arrived
3. I am not hungry. I have _____ eaten.
A. yet B. now C. just D. ever
4. I am still working. I haven't finished my work _____.
A. already B. yet C. still D. never
5. I _____ a teacher since 2002.
A. was B. have be C. have been D. had be

BRIGHT STAR EDU

III. Read the text and choose the correct words.

Example Airports are busy places and lots of people work in them.

1 The pilots are the people fly the planes. There

2 also people who work on the planes and give you

3 food and drinks. Mechanics look the planes and

4 they are very careful. If a plane has a problem, it
 be very dangerous. However, flying by plane is the safest way to travel.

5 People very often to wait for a long time

6 in airports, so there are many shops they can

7 buy books and magazines to read and food to eat.
 of the food is expensive. There are also shops that sell nice clothes

8 and shoes. If you forget to bring, you can usually

9 buy it at the airport. It's important to to

10 the airport early the plane won't wait for you!

Example	worked	works	work
1	who	where	what
2	are	have	is
3	for	after	out
4	can	does	has
5	must	have	can
6	when	what	where
7	More	Few	Most
8	everything	something	nothing
9	go	going	went
10	before	why	because

VI. Reading comprehension



Amazing sculptures

"You can make anything out of ice," says Ian Foster. Ian is an ice **sculptor**. He **carves** animals, buildings and trees — all out of ice. The biggest ice sculpture he ever made was an entire castle.

Each sculpture begins with a piece of paper, a pencil and Ian's **imagination**. He makes drawings of the sculpture and imagines it from the front and back and from every side. Once he is happy with his idea, he starts to work with his tools on a big **block** of ice.

"I have to wear a thick coat and a fur hat to work, even when it's hot outside. The

temperature in the studio is always close to freezing. Otherwise the sculpture would melt. It's like working in a big fridge."

Most of the sculptures are made for special **occasions**: weddings, town festivals or parties in big **companies**. The sculptures are taken to the party in refrigerated vans. Once they are taken out of the van and put on show, they begin to **melt**. However, the biggest sculptures will last for many hours before they turn into water.

Does Ian feel sad when his sculptures melt? "Not really," he says, "because I am already thinking about the next sculpture."

Melting ice is not a problem for Mike Evans. He is a sand sculptor.

Mike started making sand sculptures 24 years ago, and for the last 16 years sand sculpture has been his **full-time** job. He works with a team of sculptors. They travel all over the world to make sand art for festivals, shows, museums, zoos, shopping centres and big companies.

The team has made hundreds of sculptures, from small statues to a huge palace for a hundred people to have dinner inside. They never make the same sculpture twice. The team has won lots of prizes for their art. They also teach people how to make sand sculptures.



1 To make a sand sculpture, you need a wooden **frame**. First, fill the frame with sand, then use water to wet the sand. **Press** the sand down into the frame until the sand is hard.



2 Then remove the frame and start to carve the sand sculpture. Start at the top of the sculpture. You can use gardening tools, a stick and an ordinary knife to carve the sand.

Write short answers.

- 1 Does Ian Foster make ice sculptures of animals? Yes, he does.
- 2 Has he ever made a castle out of ice? _____
- 3 Do ice sculptures last many days? _____
- 4 Is sand sculpture Mike Evans' hobby? _____
- 5 Does Mike work with other sculptors? _____
- 6 Do we know how many sculptors work with Mike? _____
- 7 Can you use an ordinary knife to make a sand sculpture? _____
- 8 Do you need to make the sand wet when you make a sand sculpture? _____

V. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning

1. Is John from Thailand? (come)

→

2. Where do they come from? (are)

→

3. The girl comes from Vietnam. (is)

→

4. Our teacher isn't from England. (doesn't)

→

5. Does Lucky come from Paris? (is)

→

VI. Choose the best answer

1 **Jack:**

How old is your brother?

Julia:

- A Brothers are young.
- B He's 14 now.
- C No, he's older than me.

2 **Jack:**

Did your brother have a birthday party?

Julia:

- A He didn't want one this year.
- B What a good idea!
- C He's your friend too.

3 Jack: What present did you give your brother?

- Julia:**
- A He gave it to me.
 - B Here you are.
 - C A book that he really wanted.

4 Jack: When is your birthday, Julia?

- Julia:**
- A Do you like balloons?
 - B It's this week.
 - C There are three of them.

5 Jack: What did you do on your last birthday?

- Julia:**
- A Birthdays are fun.
 - B I always do that on my birthday.
 - C I went to the circus with my family.

6 Jack: What present would you like for your birthday?

- Julia:**
- A I don't know.
 - B Mine is better than yours.
 - C So do I.

-----THE END-----

BRIGHT STAR EDU